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Cooktown Newsagency donates Lego to library 
 
February 10, 2020 
COOKTOWN 
  
There will be lots of excited children at Lego Club at the Cooktown Library this week, 
following a generous donation from the Cooktown Newsagency. 
 
The Frost family – Peter, Roslyn and Andrew – of the Cooktown Newsagency have donated a 
huge box of brand new Lego sets to the library to be used for the weekly Lego Club. “We 
were making way for new stock and read in the newspaper about Lego Club, and Andrew 
thought it would be a great idea to donate,” Mrs Frost said. “We would like to say a very big 
thank you on behalf of Cook Shire Council, and all the children who will enjoy the new Lego 
every week,” Cook Shire Council Library Manager Karien Francois said.  
 
Lego Club is on every Thursday from 3.30pm to 4.30pm, and everyone is welcome, with 
children under school age to be accompanied by an adult. 
 
For more information on the Cooktown and Ayton libraries, visit our website at 
www.cook.qld.gov.au or contact the Cooktown Library via email at library@cook.qld.gov.au 
or phone on 4069 5009. 
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